Roberta DiMezza

From: al Olsen <bearman6666@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 11:57 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: H 7373 and H 7373, SUB A

First let me address the fact that none of these bills make any sense. Follow the Supreme Court ruling in Heller, and
Bruen. Funny how you change the wording on this bill (H7373) to accommodate your narrative. | say this because none of
these bills, aka laws mean preventing the law-abiding citizen from adequately protecting his or her family because you
want them to secure their firearm in their own home, from what is on the streets. You all know that what is on the streets
could care less about your laws and rules. And this is and was evident over the last week just in Providence. Check the
news. By passing these very unconstitutional bills you are putting at risk many families because You want to control us.
Welcome to the Supreme Court soon. Clean the streets before you put the onus of what is wrong on the street on the law-
abiding citizen. There is no such thing as "Gun Violence". It is from the street gangs and other's that choose to do harm to
us as law-abiding individuals. We as law-abiding citizens are trained, and qualified to hold our own when it comes to
safety of firearms. We do Not need some law, or legislation to guide us or force us to do what is completely
unconstitutional.



